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Please remember, you must  
adhere to social distancing 

restrictions at all times
(1.5 metres apart).

1.5m

Under the direction of the Chief 
Health Officer, and in accordance 
with Department and Health and 
Human Services requirements to 
reduce the spread of COVID-19, 
no fishing, boating or camping 

is permitted in this area.
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